From: Beth Hewitt

To: Statements

Subject: Aqua rate increase

Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 4:40:36 PM

I am writing to express my objection to an increase in the water rate. A 9% increase cannot
be justified, when energy costs for pumping water and operating service vehicles have actually
reduced in the past year. Please reject this proposal in favor of fair water rates for our
residents. Thank you for considering my request.

Beth Hewitt
147 Lees Court
Littleton, NC
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